
2. Correspondence from Ms. Crystal Lamont dated October 15, 2015 regarding 
Resignation from the Newmarket Environmental Advisory Committee.  

 
 

THAT staff be directed to advertise the vacancy on the Newmarket Environmental 
Advisory Committee in accordance with the Committee Public Appointment Policy. 
 
 


